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I am in favor of this bill and think allowing farm to patient events is a great idea. It’s a
great, no pressure situation to meet some growers and ask questions you may have as 
well gaining new knowledge to better understand cannabis in all its forms as well as 
how it’s grown and other forms are produced. It allows for revenue for the vendors 
from around the state, the host for using their land, brings tourism to the area and 
provides something other states don’t. Farmers markets are gaining in popularity 
every year and it’s because of the main reason - ease of access to quality products, 
transparency and giving back to the community by supporting local businesses.


